
WELCOME TO  

HOME OF THE RED HAWKS 
ROTHESAY HIGH SCHOOL 

Joanne Project— On Thursday, all staff and students were able to take part in creaƟng the an enormous 
portrait consisƟng of 8000 coloured Ɵles of sixƟes scoop survivor, Joanne Monroe.  Mrs. Barton was the 
driving force of this project.  She put her heart and soul into this and it was seen by all.  She sparked inter-
est in many students who have dedicated their Ɵme to learn more and support this iniƟaƟve.  We thank 
her for making us all beƩer.  Thank you Mrs. Barton. 
  
Our New Vice Principal is Sonya Moran!!—Mrs. Moran is currently teaching at Harbour View High School 
and will transiƟon to her new posiƟon at our school within the next couple of weeks.  She teaches English 
and HumaniƟes and has experience as an SPR of EducaƟonal Student Supports and as an acƟng Vice Princi-
pal of HVHS.  Mrs. Moran will oversee the grade 9 and 11 students and Mr. Peters will be the VP for grade 
10 and 12 students.  There will be more informaƟon about the addiƟon of the second VP in the next few 
weeks. 
  
Grade 9 Team building Friday—This week, we will be having our first grade 9 team builder with the sup-
port of RHS leaders.  They will be spending the aŌernoon to build connecƟons and make memories as the 
2026 Grad Class.  We hope for this to occur again a few more Ɵmes this school year. 
 
Student drop off— Just a quick reminder to please pull up around the loop when there is a lineup behind 
you.  This will help the flow of student drop off. 
 
Bus Lane— the bus lane in front of the school is only for busses 
during the bussing hours. (8:00am—9:00am then again 
3:00pm—4:00pm)  You can drive in this lane during the rest of 
the day. 
 
Theatre fundraiser—  One of our major goals is to improve the 
RHS theatre.  This year we will be holding a couple of major fund-
raisers to make this happen.  If you are interested in helping with 
this, please send your name to Bever-

lee.macdonald@nbed.nb.ca.  We will 
need many hands on this project to 
make our vision happen!   

Oct. 2—Car wash in support of SRC 

Oct. 7—Grade 9 & School leaders will 
take part in an aŌernoon of teambuilding 

Oct. 8—Sweet Caroline Run 

Oct. 10—Thanksgiving (no classes) 

Oct. 26—Grade 9 students visit NBCC for 
tours and lab experiences. 

Important Dates: 

October 2nd, 2022 

Principal’s Notes 

Congrats to our AthleƟc Director, Ms. Johnston and 
Coach Ryan for their big WIN this weekend as they 
Ɵed the knot on October. 1st! 
 
Sports updates will resume next week! 


